
Annesley Primary and Nursery School 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have finally arrived at the end of the autumn term and it has been a very busy, eventful and exciting 

time in school. 

We hope you all enjoyed the Christmas performances from the children over the past 3 weeks.  We start-

ed with the Early Years nativity, moved onto the Key Stage 1 production of a festive Britan’s Got Talent 

and finished with the Key Stage 2 choir singing Christmas songs and reading the Christmas story in All 

Saints’ Church.  We were all so proud of the children and their performances.  They sang beautifully, 

spoke clearly and loudly and acted out their parts brilliantly.  Thank you to you all for coming along to the 

various performances  and giving the children such large audiences.  Thank you also to all the staff who 

helped to bring the performances to the stage and help produce such memorable experiences for the 

children. 

Christmas Raffle 

Thankyou to  you all for your kind donations towards our colour coded Christmas raffle.  We had some 

fabulous prizes and the winners were drawn by the children in an assembly this week. 

Christmas tuck shop 

Thankyou to Miss Peacock and our P4P group for organising the Christmas tuck shop.  The children really 

enjoyed their festive goodie bags! 

Parking 

On a final note, can I please ask you all again to park responsibly when dropping off and picking up your 

children.  We have been contacted by residents in the Taggerts estate opposite school about cars being 

parked inconsiderately, sometimes blocking driveways.  Please also remember that the disabled car park 

is only for blue badge holders at drop off and pick up and the landscapes car park should not be used by 

parents and carers.  Thankyou for your support. 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas and New Year and I look forward to seeing you all next year.  

We return in the new year on Monday 8th January. 

 

Best wishes, 

Mr Slater 

Annesley Primary and Nursery School 

Forest Road, Annesley Woodhouse, Kirky-in-Ashfield 

NG17 9BW 
 

Phone: 01623 468 806    Email: office@annesley.notts.sch.uk 

website: www.annesleyprimaryschool.com 


